

Denton C.P. School Newsletter

www.denton.e-sussex.sch.uk

Better Never Stops





9th February 2018

Dear Parents and Carers,

Welcome to half term – that was quick!

Dates for next term:

Monday 19th February: Start of Term 4 for all pupils

Tuesday 27th: Turtle Class Assembly (9.10am)

Thursday 1st March: Stingray Class Assembly (9.10am); World Book Day (dress up as

your favourite book character)

Wednesday 7th: Once Upon a Wednesday (story writing day)

Thursday 8th: Penguin Class Assembly

Tuesday 13th: Parents' Evening (3.30-5.30pm)

Thursday 14th: Pelican Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (4.00-6.00pm) **Thursday 22nd:** Year One Class Assembly (9.10am); Parents' Evening (5.30-7.30pm)

Thursday 29th: Puffin Class Assembly (9.10am); Last day of Term 4

Please contact the School Office should you require any further information.

Health Check: Message from Sussex Community Development Association (SCDA)

Are you aged 40-74? Have you had a NHS Health Check in the last 5 years? We have clinics available in Peacehaven and Newhaven, and across East Sussex. Please call to book your 30-45 minute slot. Saturdays and late appointments available. If you work for a local company, attend a group or social activity we can provide a clinic solely for your members and staff to access, we can come to your place of work/venue. Please call for more detail or to book 0300 303 3624 or email healthy@sussexcommunity.org.uk

I hope you all have an enjoyable half term.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Guy Walsh Headteacher